From: Kate Schmidt-Hopper

To: Public Comment
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Urgency ordinance on face coverings
Date: Monday, June 15, 2020 10:06:17 AM

I am in strong support of increasing enforcement of masking/face coverings in all properties
where the public can gather, including retail businesses, public institutions offices, and places
of worship. Private homes should be exempt, and when exercising outdoors, face covering at
the ready, but not worn if physical distancing can be maintained. Thank you,

Kate Schmidt-Hopper. 95467
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